








 

 

• The initial contract would be November 2021 to March (inclusive) 2022. 

However, a review in December/January to decide how to proceed in the new 

financial year will enable longer-term planning.  

 

• If it is considered to continue the contract beyond March 2022, we will review 

and analyse the resource requirement and costing schedule in liaison with the 

IRLS/AAC team.  
 

• Consideration should be given to sign off and approval processes between 

the AAC/IRLS team and the AHSN Network team; alongside what access the 

AHSN Team may need to brand collateral and other systems, to deliver the 

work.   

 

End. 
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